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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S . SE~ATOR BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHINGTON~ D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-6521 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
~S..3'1 

WASHINGTON~ D.C. Jan. 28 --Members of the Department of Housing 

and Urban Development today agreed to meet with city officials 

of Galena~ Kansas at HUD regional offices in Fort Worth~ Tex.~ 

to review the city's need for funds to develop its water and 

sewage project. 

HUD officials and Congressman Joe Skubitz met in U.S. Senator 

Bob Dole's office today to discuss the city's problems. 

Since beginning the project eight years ago~ Galena has 

developed a municipal water supply and a sewage treatment plant. 

Additional funds are now needed to complete the installation 

of sewage pipe as planned in the original project. 
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